July 18, 1955
Dear Sir:

We wish to thank you for sending us the cir-
cular on your forthcoming book entitled "Drummers
and Dreamers" but regret that it wohld be out of
our lline since we do not handle new books.

Very /truly .@
; (i

Vi W/
/ EdwardMoreill & Son, Inc.

Books, Autographs & Prints

239-241 FRANKLIN STREET
BOSTON 10, MASS.
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Mr. Click Relander
1212 N. 32nd Avenue
Yakima, Washington




